Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: SSC Objection Letter - 67A, 68, 69, and 72

From: Penny, Paris <paris.penny@dhhs.nc.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 11:44 AM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: RE: SSC Objection Letter - 67A, 68, 69, and 72

Hi Amber,

The Social Services Commission acknowledges receipt of the objection letter dated August 16, 2019, and issued by RRC
and the Social Services Commission is in agreement and request these Rules be returned to us in accordance with 150B-
12(d). The Social Services Commission met September 11, 2019.

Best,
Paris

From: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2019 4:25 PM

To: Penny, Paris <paris.penny@dhhs.nc.gov>
Subject: SSC Objection Letter - 67A, 68, 69, and 72

Hi Paris,

| hope that all is well. It was great to see you this morning.

Please find attached a letter summarizing the objections from this morning’s RRC meeting.
Please let me know if you have any questions or | can be of any further assistance.

Thank you,

Amber

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized State
official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing
State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this email.





